
 

 

 

＜New regulation on the export of vehicles and machinery to New Zealand＞ 

 

Aug.2018 

T.H.I.,Corp. 

 

Dear Valued Customers 

 

We would like to thank you for your continued support. We would like to express our 

gratitude to you for your continued patronage. 

 

Due to high risk of the Brown Marmorated Stink Bug entering New Zealand 

via vehicles and construction machinery, MPI (Ministry for Primary 

Industries New Zealand) has announced it now requires all new and used 

vehicles/construction machinery exports from America, Italy and Japan to 

undergo an additional heat treatment and fumigation process. 

 

All used machinery to be exported to New Zealand from Japan on or after 

the 1st of September and arrive on or before the 30th of April of any 

year must have received the heat treatment and fumigation before departure. 

 

Unfortunately a facility for this heat treatment and fumigation process 

is not currently available in Japan for construction machinery, 

therefore during this period from September to April it will be 

extremely difficult to ship any units to New Zealand. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 

 

 

 

Best regards 

 

 


